
 

 

 

 

 

Informative Advance N°126 

 

Regarding the request by the JEP to “provide information on the search for 

missing persons in municipalities adjacent to the Ituango Hydroelectric 

Project”, EPM informs the public opinion: 

 

1. On March 4, 2019, EPM received a request for information from the First 

Instance Section in cases where the JEP did not recognize the truth and 

lacked responsibility, related to the recovery, care, protection and 

preservation of 16 places in Colombia, including some located in the Ituango 

Hydroelectric Project’s area of influence, without specifying their specific 

location. The company is processing this request. 

2. It is important to remember that, within the framework of due diligence 

and respect for human rights, in 2013, EPM requested the Attorney General’s 

Office, as the entity in charge of the search, to identify and surrender missing 

persons and expedite the pending processes reported to the investigative 

body in the area where the dam and reservoir area would be built.   

3. To facilitate the investigative body’s work, EPM has provided support 

through its social aid liaison for Ituango Hydroelectric Project, SOCYA.  All 

through collaboration with the different authorities, without any agreement 

or contract having been signed with the National Attorney General to that 

end.  

 

Medellín, March 6, 2019 


